CENTER FOR STRATEGIC PROJECTS
Kosovska 49, 11 000 Belgrade, Serbia

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR PROJECT BUTRINTI
SUMMER FESTIVAL 18 EDITION

Respected,

The Magic Lamp Association is recognized as our sincere and very
important partner. In this way we want to give full support to the Magic
Lamp Association in applying for the Prince Klaus Fund for the
realization of the BUTRINTI SUMMER FESTIVAL 18 EDITION. We believe
that with previous work and experience, the Magic Lamp Association is
ready for the successful realization of this project.
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